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Please call us at 382-
1815 if your child won’t be 
attending Children’s 
Choice for the day. 
 

Reminders: 
If your child needs to 
take medication while 
at Children’s Choice, 
please speak with the 
staff so we can store 
and administer it safely.  
 Field trips begin this 
month – Friday the 5th & 
19th  
 Fall Break is October 
11th & 12t at Osuna.  

 
 
 

 Helpful Information  
 
Site Phone: 382-1815 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email: 
osuna@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

Fall Break 
Children’s Choice will be open at Osuna for fall break on October 11th & 12th. Please sign up in 
advance if you plan to have your child attend.  Breakfast and snacks are provided. Please bring a 
sack lunch that does not require microwave or refrigeration. 
 

Clothing Drive 
Thank you so much to all the families who have participated in our clothing drive for Locker 505! 
We have over 10 huge trash bags filled with items to donate! We will continue to collect clothing 
donations and will also be partnering with the school to work on a project that delivers 
backpacks to children in need – check back soon to see how you can help! 

 
Dr. Bubbles 
Have you met our new CC pet?  Stop by and say hi to Dr. Bubbles, a red-eared slider turtle that 
we recently adopted! 

       
 

 October Field Trips 
Our field trips this month will be to Wagner Farms’ Pumpkin Patch on Friday, October 5th 
and the ABQ BioPark Zoo on Friday, October 19th.  We would love to have chaperones join 
us, especially on our trip to the Pumpkin Patch! Any family member 18+ is welcome to 
chaperone, and younger siblings are welcome to tag along if accompanied by an adult. As 
always, if you would like your child to stay back from any field trip, please add them to the 
stay back list at the parent table.  Here are a few photos from last month’s trip to Silva 
Lanes!           

        
 


